
Friends of the Omro Library 

Meeting was called to order at 4:15p.m. by Vice President Stobbe. 

Roll Present: Julie Stobbe, Becky Sell, Helen Moller, Tracy Neuens, Sue Martin, Sheri Getchel. Late 

arrivals: Corine McCarthy and Joan Fraleigh. Absent Clarissa Koonce. 

Moller made motion to ask present President & Secretary to accept another 3-year term. Getchel 2nd 

motion. Motion carried. Corine McCarthy accepted when she arrived at meeting. 

Secretaries report was read from May 16th, with no corrections motion to accept was made by Moller, 

Getchel 2nd Motion carried. 

Minutes of the Friends meeting will be put on the library’s website. Next month Julie will demo how to 

find it. 

Discussion on fundraising at food places in Omro as well as Oshkosh done. Neuens will check into 

Cheese House, Pizza Ranch, HoHut as well as a few others and report back as to what she finds out. 

A summary of the SRP was given by Stobbe with a handout. The program went very well with an 

increase in registration and participation.  

Future events at the library were shared: speaker on “Ancestry” on October 19th and speaker on  

“Researching the History of Buildings” on November 9th and a Book Launch with Louis Clark on 

November 7th.  

Christmas Craft will be held Saturday November 23rd.  

Octoberfest is October 12 from 9-3 with set up at 8. Looking for some volunteers. Call Julie is interested. 

Treasures report was given, see attached sheet, $936 in Candy Bar sales, Kiwanis donation $1,000 for 

Summer Reading Program and $300 for crafts. Short discussion about finances that was explained. 

Motion to accept was made by Getchel, 2nd by Moller, motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:01p.m. Moller motioned, 2nd by Sell, motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Julie Stobbe 

 


